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Due to the inclement winter weather, the Verdine water plant is on temporary generator 

power and we are issuing a precautionary boil advisory as well as asking residents to 

conserve water for the North and Northwest portions of Sulphur. As of now, this advisory 

is for residents west of Beglis Parkway. 

The boil advisory is being issued as a precaution due to the potential for additional impacts 

from the winter storm. We recommend that residents take precaution and boil water before 

consumption.  Boil water for one (1) full minute in a clean container. The one-minute starts 

after the water has been brought to a rolling boil. (The flat taste can be eliminated by 

shaking the water in a clean bottle, pouring it from one clean container to another, or by 

adding a small pinch of salt to each quart of water that is boiled). 

The City of Sulphur will notify residents as soon as the boil advisory has been rescinded.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


